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August 29, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Leslie Miller & James Skoog 
766 Forster Street 
Saint Paul  MN 55102 
 
VIA US MAIL 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 766 Forster Street 
 
Dear Ms. Miller and Mr. Skoog: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 14, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she would like to see the trimming done outside the 
property line; branches that crossed property lines in the west side needs to removed, have the 
fence uncovered on the exterior, and any trees growing within a foot of a foundation must be 
removed.   She would like to have this trimming done at the end of August, 2012.   
 
This appeal was originally scheduled for City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, September 
5, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers; however, it has been rescheduled to 
Wednesday, September 19, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to 
contest further. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Joel Essling (email) 
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